
 

 

 

 

 

  Hager Electro Pty Ltd 
Unit 17 

2-8 South Street 
Rydalmere NSW 2116 
 

T 1300 850 253 
F 1300 424 372 
hager.com/AU 

 
21 December 2022 

 

Dear valued customer, 

We are writing to communicate that Hager Electro Pty Ltd will be applying a price increase to 

all orders from the Wednesday 1st February 2023.   

The increase has been driven by continuing inflationary pressure on our labour, freight, 

energy and logistic costs, as well as raw material and component increases. We recognise 

the impact that the pandemic has had on supply chains worldwide and regrettably, we are 

unable to absorb the impact. 

We also advise that we will be changing conditions around our Minimum Order Values 

(MOV) effective from the same date. These conditions were last changed in 2018, refer 

below for more details; 

• MOV increases to $300 ex GST 

• Orders > $300, freight is Free into Store (FIS) 

• Orders < $300, incur a $50 small order processing fee 

Updated pricing files will be sent to you in the week starting Monday 16th January 2023. If 

you have any questions or feedback, please speak with your account manager. 

We thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to continuing a strong partnership 

with you in the years ahead. 

 

Regards, 

 

Hager Electro Pty Ltd  

 


